Community Development

- Continued working with the Connecticut Department of Economic and Community Development to accept a \$375,000 subgrant.
- Held a kick-off meeting with the Project Advisory Committee for the CRCOG TOD Roles, Vision, Viability, and Financial Tools Study.
- Received final executed grant contract for year 2 of the Building Resilient and Inclusive Communities program.
- Attended the Asylum Hill Neighborhood Association (AHNA) Green Committee Meeting to begin outreach for the East Coast Greenway Gap Closure Study.
- Held a Bike/Ped Subcommittee meeting on December 14 with a presentation on recently enacted bicycle and pedestrian safety laws.